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The Gospel 

Matthew  5:14-16 

 

“You are like a light for the 

whole world. A city built on 

a hill cannot be hidden. No 

one lights a lamp and puts it 

under a bowl; instead he 

puts it on a lampstand, 

where it gives light for 

everyone in the house. In 

the same way your light 

must shine before people, so 

that they will see the good 

things you do and praise 

your Father in heaven.” 

 

As we start our journey 

together in this brand new 

school year, let us 

remember Jesus, who will 

walk beside us every step of 

the way. May his love be 

the light 

that shines through us 

every day. Amen. 

 

  

 

 

 
Uniform 

The children are looking 

very smart in their school 

uniform.  A reminder that 

the uniform is plain black 

shoes/trainers no colours 

please and plain black/grey 

tights for the girls. 

 

 

This free online 
training resource will 

be of interest to 
those who are 

supporting parents 
within their role or 

are parents 
themselves. 

 

Resilient Families - 
What do they do 

online? 

 

It's a free online 
training resource for 

families to get to 
grips with the things 
that parents worry 
about when their 

children go 
online.   This course 
is free of charge to 
any parent and is 

available in English, 
Urdu and Somali. 

 

http://parentzone.org
.uk/training/online-

training-parents 
 

 
Milk Money 

If you would like your child 

to receive milk daily, you 

need to pay £13.00 by 

Friday 9th September. This 

will cover the cost of the 

milk until Christmas.  

Children whose parents are 

receiving benefits will 

continue to receive free 

milk. 

Years 3 – 6 

Children who receive free 

school meals in KS2, can 

also receive free milk, 

however this will not be 

automatically supplied 

unless requested at the 

office. 

Children in KS2 who do not 

receive free school meals 

can also have milk at a cost 

of £13.00 which covers the 

cost till Christmas. 

 
Lost property 

Lost property will be out on 

display on tables in the KS2 

playground at 3pm on 

Tues/Weds/Thurs. Please 

feel free to look through the 

items. 

 

Exciting News!               

We would like to 

congratulate Mrs 

O’Donovan on the safe 

arrival of her twin baby girls 

who were born on 

Wednesday 7th September. 
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